
 
 

 

Our Ref.  MMc /DMB          7th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

School welcomed back pupils after the half term break- rested and ready to start the second half of the half term.  

Pupils have engaged with ‘Number Confidence Week’ this week, taking part in a number of numeracy focused 
activities. There are opportunities for many other activities to take place at home.  The information and link to the 
Number Confidence Website has already been emailed to you.  

Our pupils come from all over Cheshire West and Chester, Cheshire East and Runcorn. This can make it very 
difficult for parents and carers to be able to meet. Whilst we already hold a number of whole school events, such 
as the Winter and Summer Fair and Family fun night we are keen to provide further opportunities for families to 
meet. Please find below dates for the rest of the academic year and a message from Kate Cleaveley, our Family 
Liaison Advisor. Hopefully some of you will be able to make it. 

Hi everyone.  

I have planned 6 parent/carer activities and coffee mornings over this academic year. (no students will be 
attending these) The first being a wreath making workshop on December 3rd (limit of 12 places). Please add the 
following dates to your diaries. 

Wreath Workshop- 03/12/2024, Coffee morning-11/12/2024, Coffee morning-22/01/2025, Walk, Talk, Coffee- 
Delamere Forrest 05/03/2025, Coffee morning 29/04/2025, Walk, Talk, Coffee-Whitby Park 10/06/2025. 

I hope to see many of you at these events. 

Kate  

Hello from Residential  

What a lovely first week back we have had! All groups completed a variety of bonfire activities over the 3 nights, 
these included making a Guy Fawkes, toffee apples and a fire pit toasting marshmallow. On Tuesday the groups 
were lucky enough to attend a local fireworks display. All the boys enjoyed the Fireworks and were very sensible 
whilst out in the community.  

Have a lovely long weekend, 

Charlene and the Residential Team  

With every home news letter, I attached a e-safety message. This week is no different. I hope you find the 
information informative and it helps to keep your child safe online. 

Remember - school is closed for whole school training on Friday 8th November and will re-open for pupils 
on Monday 11th November. Pupils will still have an opportunity to buy a poppy, if they have not already done so 
next week. All funds raised will go straight to The Royal British Legion. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr McCann 

Head Teacher 


